
July 17, 2023 

Dillon Bergin 
140059-78270358@requests.muckrock.com 
GovQA Reference No: P023972-031423 

Dear Dillon Bergin: 

The New Mexico Department of Public Safety recently received your written Inspection of Public Records request 
pursuant to NMSA 1978, 14-2-1 et seq., in which you requested: 

“Pursuant to the state open records law N.M. Stat. Secs. 14-2-1 to 14-2-12, I write to request access to and a copy of 
each Use of Force Report, which I understand is comprised of a Use of Force Data Report and a Use of Force 
Narrative Report, by New Mexico State Police from January 1, 2021 to December 31, 2022, including the following 
data but not limited to 
- Date, time: The date (month, day, year) and time of the incident
- Location: Street address, block, and other relevant location information
- Subject(s) information: race, ethnicity, national origin, age, gender, resultant or related injuries sustained or
alleged, weapon type (if applicable) in the possession of each involved individual, arrests or charges associated with
the incident
- Officer information (for each involved officer): employee number or other unique identifier used for the officer,
race, resultant or related physical injuries, patrol division, unit
- Incident details: incident or other unique identification number for the use of force incident
- Type of force details: a description of each type of force used
- Body camera or other footage: Inventory of any video record was created of the incident and/or a copy of the
captured footage from all present cameras
- Disposition of investigation into the incident: The current or final status of each use of force incident, including
whether challenges to the use of force were sustained or dismissed or if the incident had no or is currently under
investigation

We are still working on your request, but due to the excessively burdensome or broad nature of the request 
additional time is required to respond until August 17, 2023. We apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause you, your patience in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

If we can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact the Law Enforcement Records Bureau at (505)-827-
9296. 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Rodarte    
Technical Support Staff  Manager 
Department of Public Safety  
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